
Mikki Huntsman <huntsmanm@reno.gov>

FAB Representative for Special Events Committee
1 message

Robert Carson <carsonr@reno.gov> Fri, Jun 2, 2023 at 10:30 AM
To: Mikki Huntsman <huntsmanm@reno.gov>

Hi Mikki,

At the May 11th FAB meeting, it was moved to appoint either Richard Jay, Jillian Keller or Judith Rought to the
Special Events Sponsorship Committee.  They had all volunteered and expressed interest in serving on this
committee.  Please let me know if you need anything else.

Robert Carson

Senior Management Analyst
Finance Department 
775-334-2142 (o) or 775-870-6563 (c)
carsonr@Reno.Gov
1 E. First St., Reno, NV 89501

Reno.Gov | Connect with us:     

http://www.reno.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/cityofreno
https://twitter.com/cityofreno
https://www.instagram.com/cityofreno/
http://linkedin.com/company/city-of-reno
https://www.tiktok.com/@cityofrenonv



